Flooding, snowstorms take
toll on I-80

By Associated Press

The flooding and snowstorms that battered Northern Nevada last
week have taken a toll on Interstate 80 in the Reno area.

The Nevada Department of Transportation says I-80 travelers
should expect delays this week on the west side of town as
crews work to repair potholes from the Keystone exit on the
edge of downtown all the way to the California state line.

Westbound travel was reduced to one lane during emergency road
work on Sunday.

NDOT says single-lane closures will continue at times in both
directions. Speeds will be reduced to 55 mph and no passing
will be allowed.
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